From: DYPXCPWEB@northernbeaches.nsw.gov.au

Sent: 16/08/2025 2:57:35 PM
To: DA Submission Mailbox
Subject: Online Submission
16/08/2025

MRS Regina Margherita Anna lacomino
14 Melwood AVE
forestville NSW

RE: DA2025/1017 - 16 Melwood Avenue FORESTVILLE NSW 2087

My husband and | live in No 14 Melwood Avenue Forestville. My husband and | object to
keeping the bamboo trees that sit on our boundary (between 14 & 16). They create great
mess on our side and are a problem to our guttering system on the southern side of our
home. The previous owner maintained the bamboo annually on both his side and our side. As
the plans show that some of the bamboo is to be removed and replanted on the other side.
We ask that they be removed altogether and replace with any other type of vegetation that
does not cause foliage and debris to be so extremely prolific on our side. If this does not
occur then it will cause great issue between us and any prospective owners of this property.
We cannot live with the constant cleaning of bamboo foliage falling to our side any more! Nor
is it fair to continue to let this occur when you will be redeveloping the entire property.





